
 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

 

05 MAY 2021  

 

PRETORIA MAGISTRATES’ COURT WILL REOPEN TOMORROW AFTER 

BEING CLOSED FOR COVID-19 DECONTAMINATION AND DISINFECTION  

 

The Pretoria Magistrates’ Court will reopen as usual tomorrow, 06 May 2021, 

after it was closed at 12h00 today for decontamination and disinfection. This 

comes in the wake of a revelation that there had been a positive Covid-19 case 

at the court.  

 

The decontamination and disinfection process is scheduled to take place this 

afternoon and the operations at the court will resume as normal tomorrow 

morning. The Department wishes to apologise for any inconvenience suffered 

during the temporary closure.  

 

Issued by the Department of Justice and Constitutional Development            
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Mr Steve Mahlangu  

Department of Justice and Constitutional Development  
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